
1. Log on to the survey link: https://survey.5-essentials.org/Illinois/ 
2. Type in your email address
3. Type in Cook for the County
4. Type in Algonquin Primary Center for the School
5. Complete the survey (this should take about 15 minutes)
6. Before you exit out of the survey, take a “Selfie” in front of your 

computer.
7. Email your Selfie to the Principal at: lcolbert@sd163.com (Be sure 

to include your name, your child’s name, and your child’s teacher’s 
name in the email.) You will receive a confirmation (via email) that 
you have been entered into the raffle. 

***Gift Cards will be awarded in early April, before spring break. The “5 
Essentials” survey closes on April 2, 2021...don’t delay! For more 

information on the survey, please visit: 
https://www.isbe.net/Pages/5Essentials-Survey.aspx

It’s “Survey Selfie” time! You are invited to take the 5Essentials Survey. The 
5Essentials Survey identifies five indicators that lead to improved 
outcomes for all students, including improved attendance and larger 
test score gains. The five indicators that positively affect school success 
are: Effective Leaders, Collaborative Teachers, Involved Families, 
Supportive Environments, and Ambitious Instruction.Research derived 
from the Five Essentials for School Success has proven that schools 
strong on at least three of the 5Essentials are 10 times more likely to 
improve student outcomes. The survey will be open February 23, 2021 
through April 2, 2021 for all parents. If you complete the survey and email 
a “selfie” to the Principal, you will be entered into a raffle for the chance 
to win a gift card. Here’s how it works:
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